
Waddington Redwood Primary Academy 
Redwood Drive, Brant Road, Waddington, Lincoln LN5 9BN 

   

 

 
 
                                       

 

Tel: 01522 721156   Fax: 01522 723672 

E-mail: enquiries@redwood.lincs.sch.uk   Website: www.redwood.lincs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs F Kent BSc (Hons) QTS NPQH 

 
Monday 11th February 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that on Friday 15th March, Year 5 have been invited to watch a pantomime 

performance of ‘The Quest to Save Oz’ at The Priory Witham Academy, LN6 7DT. This is a great opportunity for 

the children to experience a high-quality performance of a school production. 

There is no charge for the hire of transport to the venue as this is being provided by Priory Witham; entry to the 

performance is also free. 

The coach will be leaving Redwood at 9am, therefore it is important for all children to arrive at school promptly 

for 8.50am on this day. The coach will then return to Redwood from the performance for 12pm; the children will 

be back for lunch.  

Please complete and return the attached permission slip by Friday 8th March.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Kilby 

 

 

 

FAO Office- to be returned by Friday 8th March 2018 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________ (name) to attend the pantomime performance of 

‘The Quest to Save Oz’ at The Priory Witham Academy on Friday 15th March from 9am-12pm.  

 

Signed: ____________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Print Name: _____________________________ 
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